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16th March 2023 

Internet Safety Day 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 18th April, Paul Hay from PCLS Training will be joining us to deliver workshops to all classes on 
Internet Safety. We believe it is vital that children learn about the dangers of using the internet from an early 
age. 
 
We are also aware of the challenges for parents when keeping their children safe online. We would therefore 
like to invite you to join us for an assembly for our Year 1 and 2 children followed by a presentation for 
parents. This invite for the assembly and presentation is for all parents including those who have children in 
Year R. 
 
The assembly will start at 9:00am and last for 30 minutes and the presentation will start at 9:30am and will 
last for an hour. We are aware that many parents work so if you are only able to attend the assembly that is 
fine. 
 
Please note that unfortunately we are unable to accommodate preschool children.  
 
Please click here to complete the google form to confirm if you will be attending by Thursday 30th March 
2023. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Janette Teague 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeumds8CcgRQmTQFqquVGHi0lDxD6qYxTg9VuwAP7Ea6iIOJQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

